
The Honourable Greg Rickford
Minister, Natural Resources Canada
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6

March 2014

Dear Minister,

We are pleased to submit to you the second Triennial Report of the Nuclear Waste Management 
Organization (NWMO) for �scal years 2011 to 2013.

We submit this report in compliance with sections 16(1), 16(2), 18, and 23(1) of the Nuclear Fuel 
Waste Act.

In ful�llment of our obligations under section 24 of the Act, we are also making this report 
available to the public.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Kugler     Ken Nash
Chairman     President and CEO


